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RE: Antelope Valley Groundwater Litigation 
 Case No. 1-05-CV-049053 
 Depositions 

 
Dear All Counsel: 
 
Attached please find deposition notices for the witnesses we have discussed in the meet and 
confer telephone calls, in person, and by email.  
 
I have attempted to comply with all of the requests for date and times I have received, both 
formally and informally.  
 
I have received requests by some parties desiring to hold their depositions at my office due to 
medical conditions. All of the depositions have been set for Los Angeles, as per the court’s 
order. While I will only be taking some of the deposition, I am happy to make my office 
available to those parties whether or not I am taking the deposition. Please let me know. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Bradley T. Weeks 
 Attorney at Law 
 
 
 


